
 
 
 
August 2019 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Watchung Hills Regional High School District is proud to publicize the achievements of its 
students in the local media and school district publications.  Throughout the school year, we have 
many opportunities to submit student names and photographs of students in the classroom, at 
special events, on stage, and on athletic fields. 
 
Though our intent is to celebrate our students’ accomplishments and inform the community, we 
respect each student’s right to privacy. We are writing to give you the opportunity to exercise this 
right. Your signature at the bottom of this form will indicate your desire to have your child’s name 
excluded from all public lists and recognitions and to have photographs withheld. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the main office. Thank you. 
 
Very truly yours, 

 
George P. Alexis  
Principal 
 
 
Please return this section to the WHRHS Main Office or mail it to the attention of Mrs. Laurie Grafer 
by Friday, September 27, 2019, if you wish to have your child’s name excluded from all public lists 
and recognitions and/or to have photographs withheld from the media. 
 
Please withhold my child’s name and/or picture from local media and district publications. 
 
Student Name __________________________________________________Grade_______________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________ Date________________ 
 
 


